
6th grade Reading 

The students are 

reviewing and 

studying academic 

vocabulary and 

practicing reading 

strategies. 

Field Trip 

The 6th grade class 

has been very busy 

this month.  On 

March 1st they had 

their field trip to the 

Perot Museum.  

During the school day 

they enjoyed a 

double feature of The 

Night at the Museum. 

Students departed 

the AMS campus at 

5:30pm beginning 

their overnight 

adventure and 

returned the next 

morning at 9:00 am.                                       

Living Choices 

March 4th - 8th Living 

Choices of North 

Texas visited AMS to   

discuss WAIT 

Training with our 6th 

graders.   WAIT 

Training curriculum 

is high energy, fun, 

positive initiative that 

empowers children to  

make healthy life 

choices. 

 

 

 

 

6th Grade 

Going on This Week 

Book Fair:  

 March 18th - 22nd is 

our Spring Book fair.  

The Book fair gets the 

students excited about 

reading, while also 

raising money for new 

books for the library. 

Open House: 

March 21st is our 

Open House Night.  

Parents are invited 

to come and see 

what their child has 

been learning this 

year.  Band parents 

also get a chance to 

see their child 

perform at various 

times during the 

event. 

 

This is also Book Fair 

family night.  

ART:  The Aubrey Area Public Library is hosting an Art Exhibit for the Art Department at 

Aubrey Middle School. The library will showcase more than 100 pieces of art produced 

by the 7th and 8th grade art classes. The exhibit started March 1 and will end March 19. 

The art work will then travel back to the Middle School for Open House which is March 

21. There are 11 different categories which are: Still Life, Self-Portrait, Textured Animals, 

Cartooning, Franz Marc Inspired, Van Gogh Rendition, One-Point Perspective, Oil Pastel 

Fruit, Contour Drawing, Houses, and Day of the Dead. The art is fascinating and 

exquisite! 
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